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In this session, we will be joined by Jane Beach to speak on her report written for the

Edmonton Council for Early Learning and Care and the Muttart Foundation, An Examination of

Regulatory and Other Measures to Support Quality Early Learning and Care in Alberta. View the

report at https://www.ecelc.ca/s/Beach-Report-Measures-to-Support-Quality-ELC-2020-11.pdf

Jane is an early learning and child care research and policy consultant, based in Victoria BC.

Over the past 25 years, Jane has developed child care expansion plans, conducted numerous

child care studies, and authored many research and policy reports for government,

universities, non-profit organizations and labour groups.

Quality early learning and child care is
a matter of importance for all

Albertans, especially during times of
crisis. Alberta needs a system that is

planned for, receives sustainable
funding and is delivered by well-

educated, well-compensated early
childhood educators who are
appropriately supported in 

their workplaces.

EARLY LEARNING AND CHILD CARE IN ALBERTA 
An examination of regulations and other measures

that support quality

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 10, 2020 FROM 7:00-8:00 P.M.
FACILITATORS: Lisa Hodges, Association of Early Childhood Educators of Alberta

& Lea Blust, Alberta Early Learning and Care Leader's Caucus 

This online connect session is intended for all early childhood educators from licensed child care centres,
preschools, out of school cares centres, contracted day home agencies and approved day homes.

It is open for both AECEA members and non-members.

REGISTER TO ATTEND AT: https://aecea.ca/aecea-connect-webinars
This webinar will be recorded and made available afterwards.
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